
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the public that authorisation 

has been granted to LIGHT MOTOR VEHICLES ONLY to utilize the Priority Bus 

Route (PBR) from Mount Hope to Arima both-ways, today Wednesday 5th October 

2022, until 12:00 am Thursday 6th October, 2022. 

 

Please be guided accordingly.  

October 5, 2022 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

PARTIAL OPENING OF THE PRIORITY BUS ROUTE 
(PBR)  

MOUNT HOPE TO ARIMA 


